
Email sent to FTT on 27 October 2023 – coordination of leaseholder’s responses 
 
From: Khan, Abdah 
Sent: 27 October 2023 14:23 
To: Midlands RAP 
Subject:  Properties at London Borough of Southwark 
Attachments: Co-ordination of leaseholders' responses.pdf 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Further to the Directions dated 23.10.23 and specifically Direction 4, I confirm details 
of Mr Martindale’s email address to be used for the purposes of this matter were 
posted on the website on or around 20 August 2023 after the wording to be used 
was agreed by Mr Martindale. I attach a copy of the document which is on the 
website titled “co-ordination leaseholders’ responses.”  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Abi Khan 
Acting Enforcement Manager 
Exchequer, Finance & Governance || Southwark Council 
Postal address: HOS Enforcement, PO Box 76378, London, SE1P 6HY 
Telephone: 020 7525 3479 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW POSTAL ADDRESS 
HOS Enforcement, PO Box 76378, London, SE1P 6HY 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
 

 
If you’d like to know about our data protection policy and how we use your information, please visit: 
www.southwark.gov.uk/Hoprivacynotice 
 

www.southwark.gov.uk/mysouthwark 
For council services at your fingertips, register online 
 

 DO YOU REALLY NEED TO PRINT THIS E-MAIL? SAVE PAPER 
 
 
 
 
 
 


